
Page 1 of 1 

Stogner, Michael 

From: JamesBruc@aol.com 

Sent: Friday, December 20, 2002 7:55 AM 

To: mstogner@state.nm.us 

Subject: Case 12978 (XTO Energy Inc.) 

Mike: I checked the BLM's records, and Lots 3, 4, S/2NW/4, and SWM of Sec. 4-27N-8W are all covered by 
federal lease NM 05791. Therefore, the wrong Sundry Notice was probably used. 

Jim. 

12/20/2002 


